
NOTICE 
CITY OF SPOKANE 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

 Tuesday, January 20, 2015 
 

MEETING CANCELED 
 
 

The regularly scheduled City Council meeting for 
Tuesday, January 20, 2015, has been canceled.   
 
(There is no meeting on Monday, January 19, 2015, 
due to the recognized Martin Luther King Jr. holiday).  
 
The regular City Council meeting of 
January 12, 2015, will be held and then adjourned 
to January 26, 2015 
 


